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23rd November 2023 

 
Dear Parents, 
 

Nursery Christmas Stay and Play 
 
We are holding a stay and play session on Thursday 14th December from 2.00pm-3.00pm. In this 
session the children will be singing Christmas songs and we will be creating Christmas crafts 
together. If your child does not normally attend this day you are more than welcome to bring them 
along to the session. 
 
We welcome parents or grandparents to come along and get involved with lots of fun Christmas 
activities with your child. 
 
Please complete the attached reply slip to let us know if you are able to attend and return it to us by 
Friday 8th December 2023. Due to limited space, places are restricted to one adult per child. 
 
We look forward to seeing many of you there for some festive fun! 
 
Kind regards 
The Nursery Team  
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….......... 

 
Nursery Stay and Play Session - Thursday 14th December 2023  

 
Please return this slip by Friday 8th December 2023 

 

Child's Name………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

□ I will be coming to the Stay and Play session on Thursday 14th December 

□ I will not be able to attend on this occasion 

 

Adult’s Name……………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
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